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Sent: 9/21/2010 2:39:52 PM

'Lai, Peter' (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Premo, Anne W.' (anne.premo@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiva Shilna R (7o=PG&F,/on=Comorate/rn=Rerinients/cn=SRRHV 
Redacted

To:
RedactedCc:

,; 'Craig
RedactedTyler' Redacted

Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: AL 3065-G-B/3562-E-B - Draft Substitute Sheet
«...» «...» «...»

Anne,

As Peter may have told you we had a "linking" problem with the Total Portfolio Input-Output file that we 
posted last week with the AL. We have corrected the file and replaced the PG&E Program E3 zip file 
on PG&E's website with the zip file that is attached.

Procedural question - Do we need to file a substitute sheet for this electronic file change? I have 
attached the draft that we prepared today in case you think we need to submit this. The letter includes 
an explanation of the change. Just let me know.

Thanks
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